
 

 

 

 

14th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are raising funds for additional outdoor equipment including 
some new bikes and scooters. 
 

We are holding a Christmas Raffle and prize tickets will be drawn on 
Wednesday, 20th December. 

 
Tickets are £2 each or a strip of 5, for £10.  Tickets are ‘virtual’ and will be 
entered into the prize draw by our office team.  If you prefer to pay cash 
please put the money in a named envelope with your contact number on the 
front and give this to our office staff. 
 
Tickets can be purchased via the Parentmail/payments/shop.  We will notify 
prize-winners on Wednesday, 20th December. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We really hope you and your family and friends can support us with this 
fundraising and appreciate your generosity. 
 
 
 
Liz Richardson 
Co-Headteacher 


